
University of Exeter, 19/07/2018 

 

 

Dear Geography Postgraduate administration office,  

 

 

The purpose of this letter is to support the request of a period of three years of 

embargo on the doctoral thesis of Tobia Tudino (SN: 630057937). 

We are requesting this embargo as we aim to publish at least three articles in the next 

months and we consider the requested embargo as a reasonable amount of time to 

reach our aim. 

 

I would be very grateful if you could consider our request. 

 

Thank you,  

 

Marie-Jose Messias 


